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10th June 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Following the most recent announcement from the Government yesterday, we are sorry to 

have to say that we not going to be able to open the school to additional year groups before 

the end of the summer term.  We had hoped that we might be able to welcome more 

children back to school, but this latest announcement has meant that this is not possible. 

School will continue to provide places for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 from 

Monday to Thursday and for Key Worker and vulnerable pupils from Monday to Friday.  

If your circumstances change and you would like a place, please contact school directly.  As 

we are abiding by the 2m distancing rule, we no longer have any room in the Infant bubble 

(Reception to Year 2) of children, but there are a few spaces remaining for Year 6 or key 

workers in the Junior bubble (Year 3 to 6).  If you have already contacted us to arrange a 

key worker place, then this has been taken into account in our planning. 

School staff will continue to produce the home learning packs for the website and emailed to 

parents once a week.  Printed packs can be collected every 2 weeks.  The next date for 

collection is Friday, 19th June. 

Staff will also continue to make contact by telephone to check on the welfare of families. 

You can contact the school on 01629 822248 or info@cromford.derbyshire.sch.uk. 

Stay safe and well. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Liz Foster 

Headteacher 
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